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BLOODY SUNDAY

John Bruton wrote to the Prime Minister on 24 June about the assessment by the

Irish Government of the “new evidence” which has become available about the

events of 30 January 1972. This document has been forwarded to HMG via the

Inter-Governmental Conference.

You asked for a draft letter for the Prime Minister to send to Mr Bruton’s

successor, Mr Ahern, acknowledging receipt of the document and, at a later stage,

advice on how we should respond to the document. Northern Ireland Office

officials are currently studying the document in depth.

1 attach a draft letter for the Prime Minister to send to the Taoiseach expressing our

thanks for the document and assuring him it will be given very careful

consideration.

Al
(>~ -JOHN McKERVILL

Sd/Lr to Holmes re Bloody Sunday/Holmes


